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OUR LADY OF PEACE PARISHOUR LADY OF PEACE PARISH
A WELCOMING CATHOLIC COMMUNITYA WELCOMING CATHOLIC COMMUNITY

Schools:
Our Lady of Peace School:
416-393-5253   Fax 416-397-6061
70 Mattice Ave.
Etobicoke, On  M9B 1T6

St. Elizabeth's School
416-393-5278   Fax 416-393-5048
5 Redcar Ave.
Etobicoke, On  M9B 1J8

Office of Catholic Youth of the Archdiocese
Director: Fr. Joshua Roldan
416-599-7676
Web: www.ocytoronto.org
Email: youth@ocytoronto.org

Vocations: Fr. Matthew McCarthy
416-968-0997
Web: vocationstoronto.ca
Email:  vocations@archtoronto.org 

Catholic Cemeteries
416-733-8544

3914 Bloor St. W., Etobicoke, Ontario  M9B 1L7

Telephone:  416-239-1259   Facsimile:  416-239-1250

Email:  olpeace@archtoronto.org     Website:  www.olpeace.archtoronto.org

www.catholic-cemeteries.com
Assumption Cemetery

905-670-8801
Queen of Heaven Cemetery

905-851-5822

427AUTO

"Committed to excellence in quality &
service for over 40 years"

395 Evans Ave. (Kipling & Evans)

Office  416-259-6344  •  Emergency Tow  416-727-5066

Harvey Contracting
For your home renovation and repair needs

Free Estimates Fully Insured
Norm Harvey  416-888-4810

harveycontracting@rogers.com

Complete Funeral Arrangements.

Affordable Cost Options.

Traditional Burial & Cremation.

Pre-Planning

3299 Dundas St. W.  416-767-1176

(1 Block East of Runnymede)

Lynett Funeral Home
by Arbor Memorial

Dr. Maria Ana Marcelo

Baptisms • Weddings • Special Events
Sun & Holidays 5-9pm   Mon-Sat 5-10pm
Across From Montgomery's Inn!

4740 Dundas St. W.   416-239-2493

Quality Meats
Hand Crafted Burgers & Sausage

3882 Bloor St. W.
416-207-9901

PASTOR: Fr. Yaw Acheampong

Parish Office Hours:
Please see inside of bulletin for details.

CELEBRATION OF MASS:
COVID-19 SAFETY PROTOCOLS IN PLACE
Please see inside of bulletin for details.

Sunday Mass:
Saturday Vigil: 5:00 p.m.
Sunday: 9:00 & 11:00 a.m.

Weekday Mass:
Tuesday to Saturday and Holidays: 9:00 a.m.

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament and 
Benediction:
Every Friday: 8:30 a.m., followed by Mass at 9:00 a.m.

Reconciliation:
Saturday after 9:00 a.m. Mass until 10:30 am

Baptisms: For registered parishioners, please 
contact the Parish Office for more information of 
the Baptismal Preparation process & celebration.

Marriages:  One year in advance notice. For registered 
parishioners. A Marriage Course is required. No date 
may be set before meeting with the priest.

SPOT

416-622-0222

SPOT3810 Bloor St W  416-230-8040

Faith and trust are rooted in our hearts.
Faith and trust guide us.

In the time of need, it's your
faith and trust that guides you to
the comfort of your Parish.

YORKE
416-767-3153

BUTLER
416-231-2833

PEEL
905-279-7663

NEWEDUK
905-828-8000

SPOT Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

Holy Name of Mary Holy Name of Mary 
College School

Catholic School for Girls

(Grades 5 - 12)

www.hnmcs.ca

905-891-1890 x103

Special Events,
Sales & Adoptions

3843 Bloor St W  416-233-3496
       @petvalusixpoints

Celebrating
30 years

in business

Trattoria Leonardo Restaurant

BLOOR-KIPLING ANIMAL CLINIC

Open 6 Days
Closed Sundays

New Patients & Walk-ins Welcome

3804 Bloor St. W.

416-233-6306

SPOT

THORNBROOK
HOME CARE INC.

For Al l  Your Home Care Needs
Companion        Visiting Nurses

Respite Care        Personal Care        Live in Care

No Obligation Initial In Home Assessment

416-239-6161
info@thornbrookhomecare.ca

Giovanna Costa Fazari MA, RIBO, CAIB

Associate Broker

416.858.5789
giovanna.costa@brokerstrust.ca

HOME  -  AUTO  -  COMMERCIAL INSURANCE

Contact me today for a FREE, no obligation insurance quote.

Parliamo italiano. Hablamos español.

BAKERY

Wednesdays -
Senior's 20% off Bread

5 Lavington Dr.  416-248-0606

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
905-624-4422

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

OUR LADY OF PEACE PARISH
A WELCOMING CATHOLIC COMMUNITY
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3914 Bloor St. W., Etobicoke, Ontario  M9B 1L7

Telephone:  416-239-1259   Facsimile:  416-239-1250

Email: olpeace@archtoronto.org      Website: www.olpeace.archtoronto.org

PASTOR: Fr. Yaw Acheampong

CELEBRATING OUR STEWARDSHIP SUNDAY:

September 18, 2022



    

 

Sacramental Preparation Program 
2022 – 2023 

 

First Reconciliation / First Holy Communion 
Registration 

Final registration will take place after any of the 
weekend Masses on September 24/25, 2022 in the 

Monsignor Percy Johnson Hall (no late registrations). 
A copy of the child’s baptismal certificate is required 

before registration. 
 

Confirmation 
Tuesday, September 20, 2022 

 

There will be a meeting of pastor with pre-registered 
children, each child accompanied with at least 1 

parent/guardian at 5:30 PM in the church.  
 

Registration 
Final registration will take place after any of the 
weekend Masses on October 01/02, 2022 in the 

Monsignor Percy Johnson Hall (no late registrations). 
A copy of the child’s baptismal certificate is required 

before registration. 
_____________________________________________________________ 

Needs of the Church in Canada 
The Bishops’ collection will be taken on Saturday, 

September 24 & Sunday, September 25, 2022. 
Envelopes are available at the back of the church. 

_____________________________________________________________ 
Good Shepherd’s Thanksgiving  

Food Drive for the Homeless 
The Good Shepherd Ministry is asking for donations of 
food items such as, granular bars, beans, breakfast 
cereals, peanut butter, soups and stews or other 
nonperishable food items. You can donate food items on 
Saturday, Oct 08 and Sunday, Oct 09 in the Monsignor 
Percy Johnson Hall. Thank you for supporting the Good 
Shepherd Ministry. 
_____________________________________________________________ 

Collection for the Fund of Healing and 
Reconciliation with Indigenous Peoples 

This collection will take place on the weekend of 
October 01/02, 2022. Envelopes are available at the 
back of the church. More information can be found in 
the insert of the bulletin. 
_____________________________________________________________ 

Special Thanks 
I thank you all for coming to Mass. I would also like 
to thank all parishioners who have continued to 
support the parish in this pandemic.  
 

I thank the ministers who have continued to serve 
the parish during this challenging time. 
 

May God continue bless you.                       FFr. Yaw 

 
 

Sep 13 Tues 9:00 AM + Michael Cowie 
Sep 14 Wed 9:00 AM + Elizabeth Anne Fenech 
Sep 15 Thur 9:00 AM + Louis & Loretta England 
Sep 16 Fri 9:00 AM + Mary Anna Gilleece 
Sep 17 Sat 9:00 AM + Norma Palma 
Sep 17 Sat 5:00 PM + Mary & Jack Coffey 
Sep 18 Sun 9:00 AM OLP Parishioners 
Sep 18 Sun 11:00 AM + Joseph & Halina Drozdzal 
    
Sep 20 Tues 9:00 AM + Joseph & Halina Drozdzal 
Sep 21 Wed 9:00 AM + Barry Nowoselski 
Sep 22 Thur 9:00 AM Special Intention – Walsh 

Family 
Sep 23 Fri 9:00 AM + Pat McGlynn 
Sep 24 Sat 9:00 AM + Mr. & Mrs. Walker Williams 

Sep 24 Sat 5:00 PM + Leonard Staudinger 
Sep 25 Sun 9:00 AM + Norma Palma 
Sep 25 Sun 11:00 AM OLP Parishioners 

 

 
 

September 11 - 17, 2022 
Tabernacle: + Norma Palma 

 

Offertory for August 2022 
 

Envelopes: $  11,861.00 
Loose: $       921.20 

PAG / Donate Now: $    4,913.13 
TOTAL:  $  17,695.33 

 

Your regular offerings help to run the parish. 
 

Thank you for your generosity! 
_________________________________________________________________

 
CAMPAIGN 2022 

 

Overall Parish Campaign Goal - $ 13.8 million 
OLP Suggested Campaign Goal - $ 61,000.00 
Collected at Our Lady of Peace - $26,635.00 
Collected at the ShareLife Office: $27,305.95 

Total Collected so far at Our Lady of Peace - $ 53,940.95 
 

Thank you for your support! 
__________________________________________________________________ 

Update Your Records 
 

Please call the parish office at 416-239-1259, if you have any 
changes to your mailing / e*mail address or phone number. 
__________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please remember Our Lady of  
Peace in your will.. 

SEPTEMBER 18, 2022 
     

Welcome to Our Lady of Peace Parish 
 

Our Lady of Peace Parish warmly welcomes parishioners 
for the celebration of the Holy Eucharist. Our Lady of 
Peace also welcomes visitors who are joining us for the 
celebration. Your physical presence here is a sign of life in 
our community. We are also happy to welcome our 
children. Parents and guardians are encouraged to bring 
their children to Mass especially those who are being 
prepared to receive the sacraments in 2023. 
______________________________________________________________ 

Coming To Mass 
Please remember that respecting provincial 
recommendations we do not come to church if we have a 
fever, cough, difficulty in breathing, sore throat or we are 
not feeling well. 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Sunday Eucharist 
 

The Eucharist remains the source and summit of our life 
in Christ. For Christians, participation in the Sunday 
Eucharist is the central experience of the week, and that 
is the foundation for the obligation of every Catholic to 
be personally present at Mass every Sunday. Of course, if 
there is a legitimate reason (such as being sick) this 
obligation does not apply. Similarly, when pandemic 
restrictions for the common good and love of neighbour 
have prevented attendance, then the obligation does not 
apply, and it is understandable as well, that some may 
feel hesitant at first about returning to personal 
participation. But as the restrictions are lifted, now is the 
time to encourage Catholics to return to physical 
presence at Sunday Mass, if not impeded for a legitimate 
reason, in keeping with our basic Sunday obligation as 
Catholics.               Thomas Cardinal Collins 
______________________________________________________________ 

Office Hours 
 

Monday, Wednesday & Friday 9:30 AM – 4:00 PM 
COVID-19 Safety Protocols in place. 

______________________________________________________________ 

Care of the Sick 
 

Please notify the Pastor by calling  
416-239-1259 Ext 3. 

______________________________________________________________ 

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul 
 

For assistance, please call the Parish Office at 
416-239-1259 and Select Extension 5. 

_____________________________________________________________ 
 

Bulletin Cover 
 

“Your Parish Stewardship Guide Key Steps and 
Essential Materials for Stewardship Leaders” 

 

By Leisa Anslinger 

Archdiocese of Toronto 
Stewardship Sunday 

 

In Cardinal Collins’ Pastoral Letter on Stewardship he 
wrote, “Each of us spends a brief time in this life, 
preparing for our eternal life with God. While we are here, 
we receive everything from God, even life itself, and are 
asked to make good use of what God has entrusted to us. 
We are invited by God to be good stewards of his gifts. It 
is no wonder that the idea of stewardship plays such a 
central role in the life of the faith.” 
In an effort to affirm all the wonderful ways people enrich 
parish life with the sharing of their time and talents 
through love of God and neighbour, Cardinal Collins has 
instituted Stewardship Sunday as an annual occurrence 
across the entire Archdiocese on the 25th Sunday of 
Ordinary Time.  
The Cardinal has said that stewardship is undeniably 
fruitful. “Where, over time, more and more parishioners 
become engaged in committing their time, talent, and 
treasure to the work of the Gospel, the Church 
flourishes.” If you would like to learn more about the 
spirituality of deep stewardship and how it can enrich 
your spiritual life, read the Cardinal’s Pastoral Letter on 
Stewardship at www.archtoronto.org/stewardship 
 

Quentin Schesnuik, Associate Director, Parish Vitality and 
Stewardship, Archdiocese of Toronto.  
_________________________________________________________________  

Stewardship Sunday 2022 
Will be celebrated this weekend September 17/18, 2022. 
Pastors will read a homily by Cardinal Collins at all the 
Masses. 

Here is a link to the homily: 
www.archtoronto.org/stewardship 

________________________________________________________________ 

Faithful Stewards 
 

Many thanks to all our ministers for their faithful 
stewardship to our parish community. 

________________________________________________________________ 

Bequest To Parishes 
 

A bequest in your Will to Our Lady of Peace is an 
acknowledgment of your returning to God a portion of 
the gifts He has bestowed on you during your lifetime. 
Charitable bequests can have a favourable impact on your 
overall estate plan. 
 

Bequests are not just for the wealthy. Consider including 
Our Lady of Peace parish or any of the archdiocesan 
charities in your Will. For further information, contact the 
development office at 416-934-3400 Ext 561/519 or email 
development@archtoronto.org 
 

TWENTY-FIFTH SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME 

Lee
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Sacramental Preparation Program 
2022 – 2023 

 

First Reconciliation / First Holy Communion 
Registration 

Final registration will take place after any of the 
weekend Masses on September 24/25, 2022 in the 

Monsignor Percy Johnson Hall (no late registrations). 
A copy of the child’s baptismal certificate is required 

before registration. 
 

Confirmation 
Tuesday, September 20, 2022 

 

There will be a meeting of pastor with pre-registered 
children, each child accompanied with at least 1 

parent/guardian at 5:30 PM in the church.  
 

Registration 
Final registration will take place after any of the 
weekend Masses on October 01/02, 2022 in the 

Monsignor Percy Johnson Hall (no late registrations). 
A copy of the child’s baptismal certificate is required 

before registration. 
_____________________________________________________________ 

Needs of the Church in Canada 
The Bishops’ collection will be taken on Saturday, 

September 24 & Sunday, September 25, 2022. 
Envelopes are available at the back of the church. 

_____________________________________________________________ 
Good Shepherd’s Thanksgiving  

Food Drive for the Homeless 
The Good Shepherd Ministry is asking for donations of 
food items such as, granular bars, beans, breakfast 
cereals, peanut butter, soups and stews or other 
nonperishable food items. You can donate food items on 
Saturday, Oct 08 and Sunday, Oct 09 in the Monsignor 
Percy Johnson Hall. Thank you for supporting the Good 
Shepherd Ministry. 
_____________________________________________________________ 

Collection for the Fund of Healing and 
Reconciliation with Indigenous Peoples 

This collection will take place on the weekend of 
October 01/02, 2022. Envelopes are available at the 
back of the church. More information can be found in 
the insert of the bulletin. 
_____________________________________________________________ 

Special Thanks 
I thank you all for coming to Mass. I would also like 
to thank all parishioners who have continued to 
support the parish in this pandemic.  
 

I thank the ministers who have continued to serve 
the parish during this challenging time. 
 

May God continue bless you.                       FFr. Yaw 

 
 

Sep 13 Tues 9:00 AM + Michael Cowie 
Sep 14 Wed 9:00 AM + Elizabeth Anne Fenech 
Sep 15 Thur 9:00 AM + Louis & Loretta England 
Sep 16 Fri 9:00 AM + Mary Anna Gilleece 
Sep 17 Sat 9:00 AM + Norma Palma 
Sep 17 Sat 5:00 PM + Mary & Jack Coffey 
Sep 18 Sun 9:00 AM OLP Parishioners 
Sep 18 Sun 11:00 AM + Joseph & Halina Drozdzal 
    
Sep 20 Tues 9:00 AM + Joseph & Halina Drozdzal 
Sep 21 Wed 9:00 AM + Barry Nowoselski 
Sep 22 Thur 9:00 AM Special Intention – Walsh 

Family 
Sep 23 Fri 9:00 AM + Pat McGlynn 
Sep 24 Sat 9:00 AM + Mr. & Mrs. Walker Williams 

Sep 24 Sat 5:00 PM + Leonard Staudinger 
Sep 25 Sun 9:00 AM + Norma Palma 
Sep 25 Sun 11:00 AM OLP Parishioners 

 

 
 

September 11 - 17, 2022 
Tabernacle: + Norma Palma 

 

Offertory for August 2022 
 

Envelopes: $  11,861.00 
Loose: $       921.20 

PAG / Donate Now: $    4,913.13 
TOTAL:  $  17,695.33 

 

Your regular offerings help to run the parish. 
 

Thank you for your generosity! 
_________________________________________________________________

 
CAMPAIGN 2022 

 

Overall Parish Campaign Goal - $ 13.8 million 
OLP Suggested Campaign Goal - $ 61,000.00 
Collected at Our Lady of Peace - $26,635.00 
Collected at the ShareLife Office: $27,305.95 

Total Collected so far at Our Lady of Peace - $ 53,940.95 
 

Thank you for your support! 
__________________________________________________________________ 

Update Your Records 
 

Please call the parish office at 416-239-1259, if you have any 
changes to your mailing / e*mail address or phone number. 
__________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please remember Our Lady of  
Peace in your will.. 

SEPTEMBER 18, 2022 
     

Welcome to Our Lady of Peace Parish 
 

Our Lady of Peace Parish warmly welcomes parishioners 
for the celebration of the Holy Eucharist. Our Lady of 
Peace also welcomes visitors who are joining us for the 
celebration. Your physical presence here is a sign of life in 
our community. We are also happy to welcome our 
children. Parents and guardians are encouraged to bring 
their children to Mass especially those who are being 
prepared to receive the sacraments in 2023. 
______________________________________________________________ 

Coming To Mass 
Please remember that respecting provincial 
recommendations we do not come to church if we have a 
fever, cough, difficulty in breathing, sore throat or we are 
not feeling well. 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Sunday Eucharist 
 

The Eucharist remains the source and summit of our life 
in Christ. For Christians, participation in the Sunday 
Eucharist is the central experience of the week, and that 
is the foundation for the obligation of every Catholic to 
be personally present at Mass every Sunday. Of course, if 
there is a legitimate reason (such as being sick) this 
obligation does not apply. Similarly, when pandemic 
restrictions for the common good and love of neighbour 
have prevented attendance, then the obligation does not 
apply, and it is understandable as well, that some may 
feel hesitant at first about returning to personal 
participation. But as the restrictions are lifted, now is the 
time to encourage Catholics to return to physical 
presence at Sunday Mass, if not impeded for a legitimate 
reason, in keeping with our basic Sunday obligation as 
Catholics.               Thomas Cardinal Collins 
______________________________________________________________ 

Office Hours 
 

Monday, Wednesday & Friday 9:30 AM – 4:00 PM 
COVID-19 Safety Protocols in place. 

______________________________________________________________ 

Care of the Sick 
 

Please notify the Pastor by calling  
416-239-1259 Ext 3. 

______________________________________________________________ 

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul 
 

For assistance, please call the Parish Office at 
416-239-1259 and Select Extension 5. 

_____________________________________________________________ 
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“Your Parish Stewardship Guide Key Steps and 
Essential Materials for Stewardship Leaders” 

 

By Leisa Anslinger 

Archdiocese of Toronto 
Stewardship Sunday 

 

In Cardinal Collins’ Pastoral Letter on Stewardship he 
wrote, “Each of us spends a brief time in this life, 
preparing for our eternal life with God. While we are here, 
we receive everything from God, even life itself, and are 
asked to make good use of what God has entrusted to us. 
We are invited by God to be good stewards of his gifts. It 
is no wonder that the idea of stewardship plays such a 
central role in the life of the faith.” 
In an effort to affirm all the wonderful ways people enrich 
parish life with the sharing of their time and talents 
through love of God and neighbour, Cardinal Collins has 
instituted Stewardship Sunday as an annual occurrence 
across the entire Archdiocese on the 25th Sunday of 
Ordinary Time.  
The Cardinal has said that stewardship is undeniably 
fruitful. “Where, over time, more and more parishioners 
become engaged in committing their time, talent, and 
treasure to the work of the Gospel, the Church 
flourishes.” If you would like to learn more about the 
spirituality of deep stewardship and how it can enrich 
your spiritual life, read the Cardinal’s Pastoral Letter on 
Stewardship at www.archtoronto.org/stewardship 
 

Quentin Schesnuik, Associate Director, Parish Vitality and 
Stewardship, Archdiocese of Toronto.  
_________________________________________________________________  

Stewardship Sunday 2022 
Will be celebrated this weekend September 17/18, 2022. 
Pastors will read a homily by Cardinal Collins at all the 
Masses. 

Here is a link to the homily: 
www.archtoronto.org/stewardship 

________________________________________________________________ 

Faithful Stewards 
 

Many thanks to all our ministers for their faithful 
stewardship to our parish community. 

________________________________________________________________ 

Bequest To Parishes 
 

A bequest in your Will to Our Lady of Peace is an 
acknowledgment of your returning to God a portion of 
the gifts He has bestowed on you during your lifetime. 
Charitable bequests can have a favourable impact on your 
overall estate plan. 
 

Bequests are not just for the wealthy. Consider including 
Our Lady of Peace parish or any of the archdiocesan 
charities in your Will. For further information, contact the 
development office at 416-934-3400 Ext 561/519 or email 
development@archtoronto.org 
 

TWENTY-FIFTH SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME 
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